
 

Upcoming  Events:                            

•Fri 8 November—  
PSSA sport              
Playgroup 9-10.30am   
PBL Assembly 3-6 –
Bilbies 

•Tue 12 November— 
Playgroup 9-10.30am 

•Wed 13 November--
Kindergarten 2020 
Orientation  

•Thurs 14 November 
Kindergarten 
excursion 

•Fri 15 November —  
PSSA Sport               
PBL Assembly K-2 –
Koalas                        
Playgroup 9-10.30am 

•Tue19 November   
Multi Sports day  
Playgroup 9-10.30am 

•Wed 20 November  
Preschool orientation 

•Fri 22 November— 
Playgroup 9-10.30am   
Last day summer 
PSSA                      
PBL assembly 3-6 –
Butterflies 

•Tue 26 November— 
Playgroup 9-10.30am 

•Wed 27 November  
Wacky Wednesday 

•Fri 29 November— 
Playgroup 9-10.30am 
PBL Assembly K-2 
Support                       
End of year concert 

•Mon 2 December—  
Extra Curricular 
assembly 

•Tue 3 December—  
Playgroup 9-10.30am 
Year 7 2020 high 
school orientation   
Year 6 Farewell 
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Cambridge  Park Public 

School  

Exceptional learning opportunities for all 

As we get closer to the summer holidays, 

our students are working extremely hard 

to demonstrate all of the amazing skills 

they have developed throughout the 

year. The teachers are constantly 

assessing this learning and preparing 

reports ready to come home to parents at 

the end of the year.  

If you know that your child is going to be 

absent for any reason over the last 

weeks of the school year please make 

sure you let the school know in advance. 

This will ensure that your child is given 

an opportunity to reflect on their learning 

before taking leave. 

Preschool Rated Exceeding 

I would like to take this opportunity to 

acknowledge the amazing work of our 

preschool educators. Every few years 

our preschool goes through an 

Assessment and Rating Process, where 

the setting, the staff, the educational 

programs, and the school leaders are 

assessed against the National Quality 

Standards. These standards are used to 

assess all long day care, preschools and 

family day care centres. In August our 

preschool once aging went through this 

process and was rated EXCEEDING the 

National Quality Standards. This is a 

great reflection on the amazing practices 

our preschool educators have in place as 

well as the caring environment they have 

created. 

 

Kindergarten Orientation 

It has been a few big weeks at 

Cambridge Park Public School with the 

arrival of our newest members of the 

school community over the last two 

weeks. Our Kindergarten students for 

2020 have had the opportunity to spend 

some time within the classrooms, 

interacting with our Kindergarten 

teachers and meeting some of their new 

friends. Just a reminder that if you have 

not yet enrolled your child in 

Kindergarten for 2020 and are planning 

to do so please make contact with the 

office as soon as possible. 

As we head towards the busy end of the 
year we look forward to seeing you all 
around the school at all of the events that 
are coming up. 

 

Mrs Binns                     Mr Bourke 
Principal    Deputy  Principal 
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Kindergarten News 

Thank you for helping your children prepare for the 

news presentations last week. We had some very 

interesting discussions about where our families 

came from.  

Congratulations to the Geckos and Miss Maynard 

for a wonderful assembly item. The class ‘Kindness 

is a muscle’ performance was very entertaining and 

we were very proud of the ‘presenters’. Well done! 

Our excursion day is nearly here! A reminder to 

please read the note to make sure you have 

everything ready for the big day! 

As the days are becoming much warmer, please 

remind your child to pack their hat and drink bottle 

every day. 

Mrs Wallace 

Kindergarten supervisor 

  

Preschool News 

It has been a busy and exciting time at preschool 

over the last few weeks. 

We are very thrilled to receive our rating from our 

recent assessment and rating process of 

Exceeding under the National Quality sSandards. 

We are very proud of this rating. 

Our playground upgrade is progressing well with the 

shade finalised, the climbing fort hopefully finished 

by Friday and the new soft fall next week. The 

children are very excited and cannot wait to explore 

the area. 

The transition to school program finished with the 

children watching one of the kindy classes practices 

their assembly item. The preschoolers did an 

amazing job of saying The Acknowledgement of 

Country to commence the assembly. 

Up Coming events: 

• Preschool orientation for 2020 will take place 

on Wednesday 20th November. The preschool 

will be closed on this day.  

• Preschool graduation and christmas party will 

be held in the school hall on Wednesday 11th 

December. A separate note will be sent out 

closer to the date.  

 

Preschool Educators 

Anaphylaxis and Us 
As mentioned in previous newsletters we have 

several children and staff members at our school 

who are anaphylactic. If you are sending food to 

school to be shared with other children eg: birthday 

cakes or cakes for sale, please be very careful to 

read the ingredients and ensure that they do not 

contain peanuts, tree nuts and nut products. Some 

of our children are also allergic to eggs and milk. 

Please also send in the packet ingredients so 

that we can check them for ourselves.  

Other ways to support us to keep everyone safe 

are: 

1. Talk to your children about allergies and how 

serious they can be for some people so they 

must not ever share their food with other 

children. Its not mean to not share food its 

keeping people safe. 

2. Discuss how important it is to wash hands 

before and after eating so that food allergens 

don’t get transferred onto other people or their 

food. 

Thank you for working with us to keep our children 

safe. 

 



STAGE 3  

FETE 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: 4721 2556 

Fax: 4721 7567 

E-mail:       

cambridgpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:   

www.cambridgpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

School Security:   

1300 880 021 

PO Box 8021 

WERRINGTON COUNTY  NSW    2747 

 

35 Oxford Street        CAMBRIDGE PARK 
 

CAMBRIDGE PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL                                    OUR SCHOOL 
Expectations 

 

 

 

To Be Safe  

 

To show Respect  

 

 

To be Active Learners 
 

.............................................................................................................................................. 

 

Are You Leaving Us? - Please return to office 

 

Name: ___________________________ Child’s Name:________________________________ 

 

Class_____________________________________________ 

 

Reason 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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